
To whom it may concern, 

  

On behalf of the flood affected residents on Stoneleigh Street and myself, we support the Council’s 

application to the GLA’s Future Neighbourhood 2030 Fund for a flood resilience and sustainable 

drainage scheme in Stoneleigh Street and Stoneleigh Place, as well as any funding that could be 

allocated to the flood defence project for nos. 13-17 Stoneleigh Street. 

  

Best wishes, 

 

Sasha 

 

Sasha Sassoon 

Resident of 17 Stoneleigh Street 

 


